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22nd September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 
 
PGL Osmington Bay 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As per previous communication the residential price per child was subject to change based on 
confirmed numbers. I am therefore writing to advise you that due to an increase in coach costs and 
the lack of up take, the final cost per child will now be £585.00.  
 
We will be organising fundraising events throughout the year to help families support the cost. This 
will be processed as a refund at the time of the trip. 
 
Thank you for paying your first initial deposit of £60.00, the remaing balance of £525.00 can be made 
in instalments as follows: 
 

- £127 Due by 10th October 2023 
- £125 Due by 10th December 2023 
- £125 Due by 10th February 2024 
- £148 Due by 25th March 2024 (Final Balance) 

 
The above is a suggested instalment amount, Parents can pay as much as they like as long as you 
meet the expected minimum payments by the due dates shown above.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ms F Alder  
Headteacher 
Residential Lead 
 
 


